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Whew!  Another Pinedorado just flashed by, 

Summer’s gone, and we head into our best weather 

season—Fall.   Congratulations to Joslyn member 

Joyce Williams, this year’s Pinedorado Grand 

Marshal.  Our members are enjoying the new 

flooring and refinishing in the Main Hall which we 

added in August.  Thanks for your patience with our 

two-week closure.  Meanwhile, a lot is coming up in 

September for our groups.  The Reports: 

 



Tai Chi: 

 

 

SPIRIT DANCE AND DRUM CLUB:   Full Moon Dance 

and Drumming will be September 8 at 6:30 PM in 

the Main Hall.  Bring your own Rhythm maker or 

borrow one of Ours!  No experience Needed! 



ROUGH WRITERS:  Juan Luzuriaga will be a   

presenter at the Central Coast Writer’s Conference 

at Cuesta College on September 26 and 27th.   

 

POKER CLUB:   Poker Club is back on its regular 

schedule, after the flooring upgrades that are 

beautiful!  Our September Tournament is on 

Saturday September 20th at 6:15 pm in the Main 

Hall.  The game will be Omaha 8.  Our usual $20 

buy-in and $20 re-buys (for a limited time).  Dealer’s 

choice cash games are played every Thursday nite in 

the Conference Room at 6:15pm.  Questions?  Call 

Manya at 805-927-5000 cell/text.   

 

LAWN BOWLS CLUB:  Cambria LBC was selected for 

a second year in a row to host the Pro Bowler’s 

Associaton (PBA) Qualifiers Sept 11-15th.  Players 

will qualify for the Scottish Open, the UK Open and 

World Bowls Tour Indoors in England.  This event is 



open to any member of the PBA and will feature 

members from the USA as well as other countries.  

Cambria thanks the PBA for this return engagement 

to our club and to our town.  This is a wonderful 

opportunity to view top players from around the 

country and the world right here in Cambria! 

 

 
Come Visit the Cambria Dance & Social Club’s  

FAREWELL TO SUMMER BEACH PARTY 
By Pat Burbank 

 

It’s been a fun summer for the Dance & Social Club, and there’s more 

yet to come this year.  Please come join us on September 24th, from 

5:30 to 8 pm at the Joslyn Center (950 Main Street.) 



 
 

Yes, it’s time to say farewell to summer but we still can have one 
more beach -themed party, with a potluck dinner and dance!  As is 
the club’s custom, everyone is welcome—singles as well as 
couples—and dance skills are not required. There will be live music, 
a great potluck, and a congenial group. 
 
Dress is always casual and comfortable. We’ll ask the band if they can 
play a couple of Beach Boys tunes just to get us in the mood. 
 
 If you’re a first-time guest, please bring plates, utensils, glasses and 
beverage of your choice.  Water and coffee are provided, and the 
potluck is always delicious.  
 
Please RSVP with your choice of potluck contribution to Pat Burbank 
at her e-mail address or via the Joslyn office. The hosts are bringing a 
main dish and would appreciate side dishes such as salads, 
vegetables, fruit or desserts! 
 
Thanks, and see you there!  



 

September Cleanup Club is FISHING CLUB 

See you at the Joslyn!   Dave Stiles 2025 JRC 

President 


